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CIBA-GEIGY

READ THE LABEL BEFORE USING

COMMERCIAL

Contains Rotenone.
For control of Lice, Fleas, Ticks and Mites.

LIVESTOCK LOUSE POWDER

INSECTICIDE

GUARANTEE:  Rotenone......1%

REGISTRATION NO.:  1683
PEST CONTROL PRODUCTS ACT

Net Weight:  1 Kg.

CIBA-GEIGY CANADA LTD.
Agricultural Division
6860 Century Avenue,

Mississauga, Ontario L5N 2W5

DIRECTIONS:

LICE ON BEEF AND DAIRY CATTLE (lactating and non-lactating):
Apply thoroughly to inside of flanks, the escutcheon, base of
tail, lower side of neck, and other regions where lice occur.
Eggs are not affected, so repeat at three week intervals to kill
newly hatched lice.

Note:

1. Do not spray over milk or milking equipment.

2. Do not use in rooms where milk is processed or stored.

SHEEP KEDS AND LICE:  Apply powder thoroughly into the wool,
taking care to part the fleece so that dust reaches the skin. 



Repeat as necessary.

HOG LICE:  Pay particular attention to underside and legs and
dust bedding at rate of 250 g/m2.  Dust hogs lightly at night. 
Repeat as necessary.  Do not treat suckling pigs, nor the sow.

DOGS AND CATS:  (Fleas and Lice:)  Rub powder well into coat to
reach skin.  Sprinkle dust in sleeping quarters as well.
LICE ON HORSES:  Make a thorough application.  A blanket strapped
over animal will increase effectiveness of treatment.

POULTRY LICE AND MITES:  Dust birds, sprinkle in nests and apply
thoroughly in henhouses. 

CAUTION:  KEEP OUT OF REACH OF CHILDREN.  May be harmful if
swallowed or inhaled.  Avoid breathing dust.  Avoid contact with
skin, eyes or clothing.  Wash after handling and before eating,
drinking or smoking.  Do not contaminate food and feed.  Do not
contaminate any body of water.  Toxic to fish.  Toxic to hogs if
swallowed.

FIRST AID:  In case of poisoning, call a physician immediately. 
If on skin, remove contaminated clothing and wash skin thoroughly
with soap and water.  If in eyes, flush with water for 5 - 10
minutes and obtain medical attention.  If swallowed, give the
patient one to two glasses of water, and cause vomiting by giving
one dose (15 mL) of syrup of ipecac.  If the patient does not 
vomit within 20 minutes, give a second dose.  If syrup of ipecac
is not available, give the patient one to two glasses of water
and cause vomiting by inserting a finger down the throat.  Repeat
with water until vomit fluid is clear.  The patient should be
lying down with the head below the level of the feet.  DO NOT TRY
TO CAUSE VOMITING IF THE PATIENT IS UNCONSCIOUS OR IN A
CONVULSIVE STATE.

DECONTAMINATION AND DISPOSAL:  Empty containers thoroughly.  Bury
in a safe place away from water supplies or deliver them to
sanitary landfill dumps in accordance with municipal 
requirements.

NOTICE TO  USER:  This control product is to be used only in
accordance with the directions on this label.  It is an offence
under the PEST CONTROL PRODUCTS ACT to use a control product
under unsafe conditions.

NOTICE TO BUYER:  Seller's guarantee shall be limited to the



terms set out on the label and subject thereto, the buyer assumes
the risk to persons or property arising from the use or handling
of this product and accepts the product on that condition.

******************************

This label transcript service is offered by the Pest Management
Regulatory Agency to provide efficient searching for label
information.  This service and this information do not replace
the official hard-copy label.  The PMRA does not provide any
guarantee or assurance that the information obtained through this
service is accurate, current or correct, and is therefore not
liable for any loss resulting, directly or indirectly, from
reliance upon this service.
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